
LATE 
Dear Senator Baker and Committee 

I am writing in support of Lydia Kumasaka to the Board of Pharmacy. lydia reports to me as Manager of 

the Pain and Palliative Care Dept, Crisis Nurses, Diabetes Center and IV and Pice teams. Her leadership 

skills are excellent. She leads with her heart yet holds people accountable. She is a leader with integrity 

and compassion. In addition she works effectively with colleagues in all disciplines and is highly 

respected. The Board of Pharmacy will be fortunate to have her as a member. 

Mahala for your time 

With sincerest respect. 

Mimi Harris, RN MSN Director Patient Care Consulting Services 


